
 

The Mission of the Tisbury Police Department is to work together with our residents and visitors 

 to provide safety, security and an enhanced quality of life within our community. 

The Town of Tisbury is an Equal Opportunity organization. 

 

 
 
August 2, 2019 
 
 
The Tisbury Police Would like to make members of our community aware of some informational 
items in advance of the beach Road Weekend, being held August 9th through the 11th: 
 

1.Public Parking on Causeway Road will be suspended from Wednesday, August 7th at 8AM 
through Monday, August 12th at 4PM.  

2.Causeway Road will be closed and open only to residents and business patrons/owners on 
Friday August 9th, from 4PM until 1030pm; Saturday August 10th from 1030AM until 
1030PM, and Sunday August 11th from 1030AM until 1030PM. 

3.The “Salt Lot” parking area on Lagoon Pond Road will be closed to public parking 
effective Sunday, August 4th at 8PM. 

4.Lagoon Pond Road will be closed and open only to residents and business patrons/owners 
on Friday August 9th, from 4PM until 1030pm; Saturday August 10th from 1030AM until 
1030PM, and Sunday August 11th from 1030AM until 1030PM. 

5.Numerous side streets in and around the Causeway Road area will have temporary “No 
Parking” signs posted for the weekend of the 9th through the 11th. 
 

 
Please be advised that vehicles illegally parked during this 
weekend event will be towed. There is a Tow Truck scheduled 
to be dedicated to this event throughout the weekend. 
 
 
Thank you for your help and cooperation.  
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